FRIDAY

It is May 9 and it is a Day 2

FROM THE OFFICE:

Attention Graduates: Please check your emails for the link to reserve your Convocation gown.
If you have any questions, please come to the main office.

Please note that any water-related toys or equipment is not permitted in the school or on
school property. This includes goggles, floaties, water guns etc. If a student is found with any
of these things, they will be confiscated.

Lockers: Lockers must be locked with a lock. Please make sure that you lock your lockers
before they are bolted. Go to the office to purchase a lock if you require one.

Lost and Found: lots of things in the lost and found...come take a look before it gets donated.

Student Ambassadors: Calling all grade 7 students. If you would like to be a student
Ambassador for the upcoming school year, please add your name to the sign-up sheet on
the bulletin board in the cycle 1 office area. Those volunteering will need to come to school
the morning of August 28th and help out all day on August 29th, the new grade 7’s first day of
school.

Peer tutors: We are in need of 4 tutors (grades 9-11) for grade 7 students. Please email Ms
Pat if you are interested.

STUDENT LIFE:

EDDL:

TRIPS: Attenfion next year's grade elevens: Interested in seeing the Colosseum in Rome, the
Eiffel tower in Paris or learn more about Canada’s role in WWII? There will be a meeting for
next year’'s grad trip on Friday May 16th at the start of lunch in B306. Come and hear about a
tentative itinerary, past students experience, and approx. cost. All grade ten students are

welcome to attend this information session

GMAA:



Defacto Shirts; If you played on a GMAA team this year and did not collect your t-shirt please
see Mr McCurdy in the A-gym. This is the last call!

LIBRARY:

MUSIC:

ACTIVITIES:
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